
Design Contest: Our Community, Our Power

WHAT IT IS:

The New Mexico Immigrant Law Center, in partnership with several New Mexico schools, has
created an opportunity for students to express themselves through art in hopes of making us
all feel more connected as we remain physically separated.

The design contest invites New Mexico middle and high school students to create a graphic
design that includes the phrase "Our Community, Our Power." The design must be two
dimensional. A panel of judges will review all submissions, and select the contest winners.
One winner will have their design turned into a t-shirt, sticker, and pin (button) that will be
distributed by NMILC. All entries* will be included in a virtual exhibition hosted on
www.NMILC.org and shown on our Facebook page. Additionally, we will choose several to
showcase in our Annual Report this fall.

*NMILC reserves the right to exclude any submission for any reason.

ENTRY:

Entry is open to all New Mexico students grades 7-12.

To enter:
1. Go online to nmilc.org/contest
2. Fill out and submit the entry registration form.
3. You will then be prompted to download the contest rules and template.
4. Submit your design to contest@nmilc.org by May 1, 2021.

Each student may submit up to 3 entries.

PRIZES: To be announced

We can’t wait to see what you create!

In community,

The NMILC team
Questions? Email Lydia Phillips: contest@nmilc.org

http://www.nmilc.org
mailto:contest@nmilc.org

